
 

 
STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE:  February 3, 2025 

MEETING TYPE:  City Council 

SUBMITTED BY:   S. Hickson, Fire Chief 

AGENDA CAPTION: Emergency Alerting System for Station 2.  Presented by Stacey 
Hickson, Fire Chief 

Background Information:   

Requesting to have Emergency Alerting System installed at Station 2 so we can have both stations on the 
same system.  The alerting system will allow fire personnel to see the address on a screen as well as being 
dispatched by the same system as Station 1.   

Budget Implications: 

 Cost of system is $31,013.18 which was approved in the 24/25 budget. 

Operational Impact: 

Will allow both fire stations to be on the same alerting system.  

Legal Review     

N/A 

Staff Recommendation: 

Staff recommends approval of this system.  

Supporting Documentation and Attachments    

Attached 

 


